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  MIDDLE SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
    WEDNESDAY,  OCTOBER 04, 2017 
 

 

 

LUNCH              TODAY IS: 

Pizza Hut Pizza 

Corn 

Lettuce Salad 

Pears 

Bread 

Milk 

 

 

 

1. Fuel Up to Play has a meeting TODAY during ELT in Mrs. Pope’s room.  

 

2. Last night the Hawks came up just short in their last game against Manawa.  
The final score was 42-41.  The boys jumped out to a quick 20-6 but sloppy 
play in the 2nd quarter let Manawa take a 27-26 halftime lead. The team 
regrouped and came back to tie the score a couple of times in the second half 
but couldn't make enough plays to get the win.  Pitching in with scoring was 
Muluken Rucks, Parker Groskruetz, and Connor Delwiche.  The team 
finished the season with a 3-3 record.  Great job this year boys! 

 

3. Football players, don't forget equipment hand in and the pizza party is 
TOMORROW after school until 4:15.  Make sure you have all your gear 
washed and ready to hand in! 
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4. The Cross Country team only home meet of the season is TOMORROW in 
our own backyard! Come cheer this group on as they compete with 14 other 
schools! 

 

5. Student reminder -  you may NOT take a AR test in the IMC if Mrs. Beyer 
is not there.  If she is not there you will not get credit for the test.  

 

6. Fuel Up to Play 60 will be hosting a Marathon Kids group this year. We 
have openings for 48 middle school students to participate. Please sign up as 
soon as possible so we can get registered. The last day to sign up will be 
next Thursday, October 12. Your goal is to complete 4 marathons, which is 
a total of 104.8 miles, by Friday, April 27. You will be completing your 
miles on your own outside of school. See the information hanging in most of 
the hallways to learn more about the marathon kids club or see Mrs. Pope if 
you have any questions. 

 

7. All 7th and 8th grade boys planning on playing basketball this season. There 
will be a meeting in Mr. Fahser’s room at 12:00 next Thursday October 12th.  
Bring your lunch with you.  

 

8. Information for 3rd - 6th Grade Youth Girls Basketball is available at the 
office and due October 14th.   

 


